There was still confusion on the invite from "58. | talked to Betty tonight and she emailed me the details. | am just
forwarding her email. She said she forgot to put in the email that coffee and lemonade would be furnished. |think it
should clear things up. Sonja

-----—- Forwarded Message --------
Subject:Re: Class of '58/'57 Winery
Date:Tue, 24 Jul 2018 01:13:48 +0000

From:BETTY DAVIE <bapdavie@msn.com>
To:walson@neitel.net <walson@neitel.net>

Sonia, | talked to Davis and this is the details of our meeting:

Friday evening, August 10, 2018, gather at the Wildberry Winery, 1566 337" St., Decorah. There may be
construction on North Winn Rd. so you might want to go via the Locust Rd. or Highway 52 north. Hors devours will be
served. Come as early as 5 pm and stay as long as you like. There will be plenty of time to visit.

The fee is $7.00 per person and reservations shall be made providing the names of each person attending and
be sent to Betty Davie, 1001 River St., Decorah, IA 52101-2137, bapdavie@msn.com or phone (563)382-0271. For the
female members of the class please provide your maiden name — then maybe we will remember you!!

Please respond by July 31* so we can plan for food. Thank you. Betty Davie




